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On May 31, 2024, the Early Learning Center celebrated
finishing the 2023 -2024 school year with four children
graduating: Seraphina Ferrari, Harper Jiang, Ryan
Zeng, and Colin Vessels. We wish them well in their
kindergarten adventures this fall!

Graduation!
by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

Our festivities began with Ellen
McQueeney leading us in Israeli
dancing, followed by Rabba Kaya
leading us in song and blessings, and
then the presentation of certificates.
Finally, we enjoyed ice cream treats
to launch our summer vacations.

We have two spots open in next

year’s class and are accepting

registrations. Please tell your
friends! Word-of-mouth is our most
effective advertising.

Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team
(Amy, Elian, Laura, Marge, Pat,
Sharon, and Steve)
 

THE ELC IS HIRING FOR 2024-2025!
The ELC is looking for a part-time assistant teacher. If you might be interested, or know someone

to recommend, please reach out. Education/background in early childhood education, OT, PT, or

social work a plus. Call Preschool Director Tammy Roberge: 603-436-5301, ext. 23, or send an

email to preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.
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